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SUPERINTENDENT GOALS 2023-2024 SCHOOL TERM 

GOAL: To provide Methacton School District students, parents, staff and the community with an 

exceptional experience. 

1. To engage, prepare, implement, monitor, and report the results of all strategic planning 

strategies undertaken by the Methacton School District during the 2023-2024 school term.  

Actions: 

 Provide written communication updates for the Board on progress of plan by the end of 

October, December, and March 

 Continue to update web application to allow public to monitor progress of strategic plan 

tasks, strategies, and goals 

 Continue the Superintendents advisory group to address matters of importance  

 Annual Board presentation on Strategic Plan progress – April 2024 

NOTE: Specific strategic plan strategies to be considered within this goal are outlined in the 

document (Strategic Plan_Strategies for 2023_2024.doc) 

 

2. Facilitate the Methacton High School Campus Planning Committee which will be the preliminary 

body charged with gathering information and making recommendations to the Board of School 

Directors regarding the comprehensive plan for the high school campus/building and related 

structures. 

 

 Produce MHSCPC plan including composition, timeline, structure, and deliverables by 

end of August 2023 

 Provide a status report to the Board by the end of October, December, February, and 

April 

 Present the MHSCPC recommendation by end of June 2024 

 

3. Provide document to the Board in October, January, and March summarizing areas of needed 

improvement and the associated instructional improvement efforts made/planned and their 

impact/intended impact on student performance and teacher growth and development. 

  

4. Provide the Board a plan and begin implementation of the developed plan to address 

recommendations contained within the CCIU communications review. Report in October, 

January, and March on progress towards addressing recommendations. 


